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Elmhurst Bush Nursing Centre held an ANZAC Commemorative 

service in conjunction with their fortnightly Planned Activity 

Group, on Wednesday.   The Centre was fortunate to have Mr. 

Gary Edwards from Landsborough join them for the day and con-

duct the service.   Highlights of the day included a visit and song 

from the students at Elmhurst Primary School,  Joshua OõBrien 

from the school read the  ANZAC requiem and Jordan Greene 

read the names of those that paid the ultimate sacrifice in the 

Elmhurst  area.  The PAG group participants were also joined by 

Senior Constable Grant Healey and Wendy Altman from the     

Department of Health for lunch at the Centre.   




